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I am writing in favor of house bills 2263 and 2265. 

It is vital to our communities to increase access to higher education and use studies 

understand how we can best do this. In this day and age, a high school diploma is 

not enough to get you a job with a livable wage and more and more companies are 

requiring a college education to be even considered for a job. In my opinion, it is the 

job of the elected government to create opportunities for higher education and I look 

forward to these bills being passed.  


